
 

 

Severe Traffic Alert and Traffic Collision 
Southbound I-680 

Wednesday, August 17th @ 2:35 PM 
 
We have received the following update from 511: 
 
As of 2:19 PM, CHP reports that there is a severe traffic alert and traffic collision with injuries and Jack-
knifed tractor trailer on southbound I-680 north of Arthur Rd in Martinez. Center lane now open; left lanes 
remain blocked. The left lane remains blocked on northbound I-680 north of Arthur Rd as well. Traffic is 
advised to use westbound I-780. Motorists are advised to expect delays and to use alternate routes to avoid 
the area. There is no estimated time to reopen the roadway. 
 
We have been monitoring the situation all morning, and as we head into the afternoon commute, 
please monitor 511 for updates and visit the TMASF Connects website for commute alternatives. 

August 17th, 2022 
 

#   #   # 
 

Click here for local media, commute, and safety resources that may provide additional assistance. 
 

Visit the TMASF Connects website to explore your commute, career, and community resources. 
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